Attention Lake Tahoe Community –

[bookmark: _GoBack]As part of Placer County’s efforts to update its Community/General Plans in the Tahoe Basin, the County will be conducting a Vision Charrette this summer for the community of Kings Beach.

The County’s intent is for the Kings Beach Vision Charrette to build upon the foundation established through the TRPA’s Pathway 2007 and Placer County’s Tahoe Community Plan Update visioning and community planning efforts to create a Vision Plan that illustrates the possibilities for the future of the Kings Beach commercial core and recreation areas as it evolves over the next 20+ years. 

The planning process intends to engage a broad audience to confirm the outcomes of the work done to date and provide an opportunity to generate new ideas that consider elements such as environmental restoration, prosperity, connectivity, recreation, quality of life, and new opportunities afforded with the Regional Plan Update and the Kings Beach Commercial Core Streetscape Improvements.  The plan will add to the previously established visioning and principles to address additional opportunities associated with the community, environment, economic, and art within Kings Beach. It will examine where restoration, land uses and connections can support the realization of the principles and it will contain a gallery of images to illustrate some of the visioning ideas. 

Scheduled public workshops and meetings where the public will be able to meet and discuss their ideas with the project team and see the Vision Plan transform from written thoughts to illustrative graphics and images include:

Kings Beach Pre-Charrette Workshop
June 19, 2013 from 5:00-6:30PM
North Tahoe Event Center
8318 North Lake Tahoe Blvd., Kings Beach

Kings Beach 3-Day Vision Charrette
July 16-18, 2013
North Tahoe Event Center
8318 North Lake Tahoe Blvd., Kings Beach
Public Sessions:
July 16 – 12:00-1:30PM and 5:00-6:30PM
July 18 – 5:00-6:00PM

All are invited to bring their thoughts and ideas regarding the opportunities for the future of Kings Beach.  For more information on the meeting dates for the Kings Beach Vision Charrette and the County’s Community Plan Update, please contact Crystal Jacobsen with the Placer County Planning Services Division at: 530.745.3000 | cjacobse@placer.ca.gov or visit our website at:  

http://www.placer.ca.gov/Home/Departments/CommunityDevelopment/Planning/TahoeBasinCPUpdate.aspx



